Cambridge Gardens Public School

Innovation, Excellence, Connections & Fun

Penrith Cup - Cricket Gala Day

25 February 2020

Dear Parents / Caregivers,

This letter is to provide you with information regarding your child's selection in the Cambridge Gardens Penrith Cup Cricket team, details of which are outlined below.

Date: Friday 28th February, 2020

Educational Rationale: PDHPE GSS2.8 Participates and uses equipment in a variety of games and

modified sports

PDHPE GSS3.8 Applies movement skills in games and sports that require communication, cooperation, decision making and observation of rules.

Excursion to: Hunter Fields, Emu Plains

Venue's contact details: N/A

Classes attending: Penrith Cup Cricket team

Start Time: Gala Day Begins at 9:30am, Please arrive at Hunter fields and meet Mr New

at 9am

Finish Time: 2:00pm

Uniform: Student are required to wear school sports uniform

Organising Teacher: Mr Jacob New

Supervision: Mr Jacob New

Transport: Private Transport to venue is required

Cost: \$0.00

Specific Requirements: Please ensure your child has their recess, lunch, water and sunscreen.

Return this note by: Thursday 27th February, 2020

Special Note:



Cambridge Gardens Public School

Innovation, Excellence, Connections & Fun

All permission notes to the front office please

Permission Note — Penrith Cup – Cricket Gala Day, 2020		
I give permission for my child the Penrith Cup Cricket Gala Day 2 on Friday 28 th Feb	of class bruary, 2020.	to attend
I understand that I will be responsible for transportat	ion of my child to and from F	lunter Fields, Emu
Plains and that I am responsible for supervision of my	y child at the ground whilst th	ey are not
participating in the match.		
Please advise of any changes to the medical details th	ne school has on file and any	allergies or
conditions that may affect your child on the day.		
Please outline how your student is travelling to the m	natch:	
Parent Sign:	Date:	
Please sign and return this permission note to the off	ice no later than Thursday 27	r th February, 2020.
Kind Regards,		
Mr Jacob New Cricket Co-ordinator	Mr Adam Principal	Wynn